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Dear Parent, 

 

The Management, Staff and Students of Birla Public School cordially invite you to be a 
part of our virtual celebrations on the occasion of the 73rd REPUBLIC DAY, on 26th 
January 2022 at 09:30 a.m. 
 
There is a Webinar organized where the students will be presenting a modest show 
incorporated with fine emotions and expressions of patriotism. As Rabindranath Tagore 
has said “Where the mind is without fear and the head is held high.”  So let us, the 
ordinary expatriates, join together to hold our head high and enter in to a realm of 
fervor as the Indian Flag is hoisted; an eternal gesture of ever deepening affection for 
our country.  
  
The year 2022 celebration of Republic Day will be similar like last year with a virtual 
Republic Day celebration. We will revive, re-establish and rejuvenate ourselves with 
deep gratitude and loyalty on this exceedingly fine day, and celebrate the great Nation 
that gives us an Identity. 
 
Please use the below Webinar link to participate in the Republic Day celebration. We 

humbly solicit your valuable presence on this serene event. 

 

Webinar Link - https://zoom.us/j/94224654372 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 
Harish Sanduja 
Academic Director - Principal 
 

 
 

 

 

https://zoom.us/j/94224654372

